Message

From:

Andrew Green [andrewg@claalaska.com]

Sent:

10/17/2008 4:32:20 PM

To:

John Stone [john_stone@ci.juneau.ak.us]; Rorie Watt [rorie.watt@juneau.org]

CC:

Cecilia Larson [cecilia_sears@ci.juneau.ak.us]

Subject:

Comments on Columbia Lot

Attachments: memo re Columbia Lot Comments.doc

Good Afternoon,

Please find our joint comments attached regarding the Columbia Lot project.

Best Regards,

Drew Green

Port Manager

Cruise Line Agencies of Alaska

1330 Eastaugh Way #4

Juneau, AK 99801

PH 907-586-1282

MEMO

TO: John Stone, Port Director

Rorie Watt, CBJ Engineering

CC: CBJ Docks and Harbors Board

Gary Gillette, Port Engineer

DATE: October 17, 2008

RE: Joint Comments on Columbia Lot changes

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Columbia Lot project. This is a joint letter from Discover Alaska Tours, AJ Juneau Dock LLC, Cruise Line Agencies of Alaska, Princess Cruises, Alaska Coach Tours and Mt. Roberts Tramway. Overall we are optimistic that this project will help vehicle traffic flow in this area and will enhance safety in pedestrian movement. Below are a few comments:

- 1. Stop sign should be placed at the Taku Fisheries/Twisted Fish exit into the Columbia Lot
- 2. Pedestrian crosswalk should be clearly indicated and clearly marked at the Taku Fisheries/Twisted Fish exit into the Columbia Lot
- 3. No concrete parking designators in the center of the Columbia Lot
- 4. The design should consider the future development of a covered pedestrian area

These are our comments for the Columbia Lot project. Looking ahead we would encourage Engineering and the Docks and Harbors Board to work together in considering the inclusion or removal of design elements that would limit options for future uses and redesign of the Cruise Ship Terminal and Columbia Lot areas. Thank you for considering enhancements in this area for our community.